
How did we go?Draft Climate Change 
Policy
Engagement Summary
Between 4 February and 15 March 2019 Central 
Coast Council sought public comment on the 
Draft Climate Change Policy prior to being 
finalised and adopted. A preliminary survey was 
also carried out between 12 November and 7 
December 2018.

The draft policy outlines broad actions on climate 
change and will enable Council to align its 
operations and strategic planning with the NSW 
State Climate Change Policy Framework.

It was made available to download at 
yourvoiceourcoast.com and a series of 
community workshops to discuss the draft policy 
were held in every ward – five in total – across 
the Coast.  
 
More detail about the results of community 
consultation can be found in full consultation and 
survey reports, which are available to download at 
yourvoiceourcoast.com

What’s next?
Council will amend the draft policy based on the 
submissions received, the analysed survey data and 
the community workshops. This finalised policy will 
be reported to Council to be endorsed.  
 
Following the endorsement of the policy, Council 
will develop a Climate Change Action Plan. 

Find out more and stay up to date at 
yourvoiceourcoast.com
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